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Blue Ash, Thursday, February 20, 2025 

Subject:  Price Increase Notice – Effective March 13, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As you probably heard already, the new imposed tariffs on China’s imported products recently 
announced are an additional 10% to all previously existing tariffs, effective February 4th, 2025. 

Regrettably, this announcement leaves us no choice other than increase our prices by 10% in the 
following categories, effective March 13, 2025. 

Steel Pipe Nipples, Black and Galvanized, categories 10-11-12 
Malleable Iron Fittings, Black and Galvanized, categories 20-35-36 
Merchant Steel Couplings, Black and Galvanized, cat. 41 
Ductile Iron Companion Flanges, Black and Galvanized, cat. 16 
BMI Carbon Press Fittings, Gas & Regular, categories 45-46 

Wrot Copper Pressure Fittings, cat. 37 
BMI Press - Wrot Copper Press-Fit Fittings, cat. 47 

Push-Fit Fittings - Lead Free, cat. 38 
Lead Free Brass Cold Expansion - F1960 Fittings, cat. 44 

Chrome Plated Valves - Lead Free, cat. 09 
Brass Ball Valves, cat. 13 

Brass Valves, cat. 14 

Shower Drains, Squeeze-In’s & Water Heater Tubes, cat. 08 

Marvel Waste Connectors, Plastic Clips & T-Tape, cat. 28 

Poly-Alloy PEX Fittings, cat. 30 

Poly-Alloy Cold Expansion - F1960 Fittings, cat. 42 

Dielectric Unions & Flanges - Lead Free, cat. 07 

New price sheets are now available on our website. 
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In the meantime, BMI will accept orders, in reasonable quantity, for immediate shipment. We reserve 
the right to limit quantities should your purchases significantly exceed your normal purchases. 
 
Also, in all cases, BMI will not accept back-orders in these product categories. These will be 
automatically cancelled and will need to be reordered at the new prices. 
 
BMI remains committed to offering you quality products at the best possible prices. 
 
 
We thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Garth Anderson 
Vice President of Sales 
BMI USA Inc. 
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